KENTUCKY RETIREMENT SYSTEMS

ACTUARIAL ANALYSIS

HB 335/HCS

March 13, 1998
Mr. Gilmore Dutton

Legislative Research Commission

Capitol Annex

Frankfort, KY  40601

RE:
HB 335/HCS

Dear Gilmore:


The committee substitute to HB 335 simply reduces the number of positions that will be included under hazardous duty coverage.  No change has been made in the normal funding method for providing hazardous coverage.


Accordingly, the actuarial cost of BR 1683 dated February 9, 1998, remains accurate.  You may rely on that analyis for this proposal.

Sincerely,

Pamala S. Johnson

General Manager

